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From the Vicar and Church Officers
 October 2024
Welcome to St Paul’s Stewardship Campaign annually held in October! 
Throughout the rest of the month parts of the sermon and a short presentation during the notices at the 10am Eucharist (repeated in the weekly Newsletter) will focus on our response in service and money to God’s bountiful goodness. 
We would like to thank you for having continued to support the life and work of St Paul’s over many years, if you have been a regular worshipper. If you have recently joined our congregation, please reflect on how you can contribute to what we seek to deliver in God’s name. We ask everyone therefore, to approach this year’s Stewardship Campaign in the same spirit as ever - that of true commitment, sensible judgement and open generosity. 

According to our Lord’s own words, He came so that we might have life, and life in abundance, full measure, pressed down, overflowing. What we have received is no half measure and therefore as ever in Stewardship we ask you to ponder what you can offer to the thriving of the life of the church.
As we are a Silver Award Eco Church, we have decided not to distribute paper copies of the stewardship pack, but to collect the information through our Stewardship page on our website (www.stpaulsclapham.org/stewardship). There you will be able to answer the following questions in addition to filling in the questionnaire mentioned above.
What can I give in terms of time and talents?
What can I pledge in planned giving?
We ask you to use the links on the stewardship page of our website to indicate your commitment before the closure of the Stewardship Season on 
Sunday 3 November 2024
Thank You
